
 
RO-HU-AT – Postponement of Binding Open Season Start 
 
 
Following the feedback received in the course of the Shipper Event held on 08 March in Budapest, all 
involved TSOs (SNTGN Transgaz SA, FGSZ Ltd and Gas Connect Austria GmbH) and NRAs (ANRE, 
Romania; HEA, Hungary and E-Control, Austria) decided to postpone the start of the Open Season 

Procedure with a few weeks. The new starting date will be communicated in due time. 
 
The later start shall ensure further improvement of the contractual and tariff framework in order to 
offer an enhanced basis for the Open Season Procedure. Please be informed that the Target 
Commercial Operation Date 01 October 2022 remains unaffected.   
 
For continuous information update, please follow our newsletters. 
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